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POTASH

BOX 101
CARLSBAD, NEW MEXICO 88220

MINE & OFFICE
(505) BBT-5591
TWX (910) 986-0048

REFINERY
(505) 745-3641

' January 18, 1973

Mr. A. J. Manulik

Levin & Manulik

219 Mid-America Building
Midland, Texas 79701

Dear Mr., Manulik:

U. S. Potash and Chemical Company has been acquired
by Teledyne, Inc., and is being operated as Teledyne Potash.
Your letter of January 8, 1973, to Mr. Earl Miller has been
forwarded to me for reply.

We have no objections to your planned drilling in
Section 29, Township 20 South, Range 30 East, Eddy County,
New Mexico, provided that all work is done in accordance
with the criteria established in Order R-111A.

Very truly yours,

%
W. N. Stanley
Vice President of Operations
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